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Please note that should you wish to receive this newsletter in a different format please ask at the school office. 

This term’s Christian Value is Truthfulness: 

‘Tell the truth to each other’ Zechariah 8:16 

 
St Mary’s Stars  

 

Little Acorns: Artem for a great start to Nursery 
Fern for improved confidence 

                                                                Little Oaks: All of Little Oaks for amazing writing  for outstanding 
                                                                                          behaviour on our trip to Longleat 

                                           Bailey for great work in phonics. 
                          Clarke for his writing and amazing attitude to learning 
      Layla for being Star of The Week 
                  Class 1:.Robin for settling into Class 1 so well and for working so hard in PE. 

                                                                   Eleanor for always being ready to learn and always working so hard. 
                Class 2: Charlie working so hard to achieve his best 

Athalie for always being honest and showing the Christian value of truthfulness 
Class 3:Lily for amazing effort in all her learningin and out of school 
Erinn for her perseverance in sports day during the skipping race. 

Class 4: Bradley and leia for going the extra mile in all their actions. 
Olivia for her fantastic sportsmanship and perseverance. 

Class 5: Nikodem for excellent use of mathematical vocabulary. 
Murphy for completing regular challenging in maths with a positive attitude.  

Class 6: Beth for her fabulous dedication to our end of year play. 
Will for his determination to excel in his writing and fabulous focus. 

Other achievers:  
Marcinek for 100% attendance 

Jack for being able to regulate his emotions. 
Molly for gaining her pen license  

Riley, Amelia, Autumn, Poppy, Beth, Kaius, Will and Aaron for their fantastic participation at the swimming gala. 
Cody and Jack H for helping with litter picking. 

 

Calendar events: 
 
June 
24th  Class 3 and 4 Bath Rugby Sports Event at Bath Recreation Ground 
29th Class 5 at St Mary’s Timsbury 
 
July 
1st Class 4 trip to Durdle Door 
2nd  Summer Fayre 11am- 2.30pm 
11th Class 1 and 2 trip to Noah’s Ark 
12th Year 6 Production 2pm and 6pm  
20th End of term, 2.30pm 
 

SAVE THE DATE: ST MARY’S SUMMER FAYRE  
JULY 2nd 11.00am – 2:30pm 
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Stand Against Violence 

We’ve had a very informative day from the charity ‘Stand Against Violence’. We have been learning all about 
making the right choices and how we can look out for our friends. We’ve also learned a lot about how 

advertising is used and algorithms on ,voile phones. We made emotional masks which represented the feelings 
of someone after an event. 
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Reading Competition 

Well done to all those who entered the Platinum Jubilee Royal Reading Challenge! 

We would also like to thank Mr B’s Book Emporium, based in Bath for donating the prizes. 

Our lucky winners each received a book and a book voucher to spend at Mr B’s Book Emporium 

Well done to: 

EYFS: Clarke and Ezra 

KS1: Zack W and Athalie 

KS2: Aaron and Beth 

 

Holiday Sports Club – register of interest. 

We are exploring the possibility of becoming a host venue for a holiday sports club. The club would be managed by 
Sporting Sensations, a multi-sport coaching company delivering to primary aged children. The company is directed by Mr 

Pile who currently works at the school supporting PE provision in a number of classes.   

At this stage we are asking parents to register their interest so we can establish if the club is feasible. We would require 20 
children. 

If it is to go ahead, the club would run Tuesday 9th Aug, Wednesday 10th Aug and Thursday 11th August at a cost of £17.50 
per day or £35 for all three days. It is hoped that the club would then continue for future holidays.  

Please could you let the school office know if you would like your child to be placed on a register of interest list or email 
Mr Pile for further information: sportingsensationsuk@gmail.com 

Great Wood 

Thank you to all of you who have already paid or have been making regular payments for the school residential in 
September. If you have yet to make any payments this is a polite reminder that payment must be made in full before the 

event for your child to attend.                  

Second Hand Uniform 

Our wonderful PTA are busy planning and organising the Summer Fayre which will include a second hand uniform stall to 
hell raise funds. Therefore we are asking for donations of any second hand uniform/coats to be sold at the event.  

Many thanks to those who have already donated. 
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St Mary’s Alarms 

Thank you to all for your patience as we investigate our school alarm systems. Through working with the Site Managers at 
The Trust, ADT and an alarm specialist we believe we have identified the issue – a faulty sensor; now repaired. Hopefully 

that will give all a peaceful summer. 

We would also like to ask our school community to be vigilant as we believe people have been on-site after school hours. 
Please could you also remind children that the school site is private land and anyone uninvited on site is trespassing.  

Staffing for September 

We are very sorry to be saying goodbye to Mrs Adamson in July. She has been an integral part of the teaching team at St 
Mary’s for 15 years. Mrs Adamson has decided to take up new challenges outside the teaching profession.  She will be 

missed by the whole community at St Mary’s. Miss Beere will be teaching Year 2 from September. 

As many of you will have noticed Mrs Dart has not come back following her maternity leave and we are now able to 
confirm that she has decided to focus on her family and will not be returning to St Mary’s. Mrs Dart joined St Mary’s at the 

very beginning of her teaching career, taking on the SENDCO role; supporting many families across the school. We are 
pleased that Mrs Dobson will take on the full-time role in Year 4.  

I know you will join us in wishing both the very best for the future.  

Miss Clark will join us in September and we are pleased that she will be here to meet her new Year 5 class on July 7th, 
Transition Day.  

We welcome Mrs Evans and Miss Redmond to the teaching assistant team. Miss Redmond will be joining us at the 
beginning of July.  

 

PTA Summer Update 
 

Today!! Frozen Friday 
Ice lollies on sale - 50p in the playground after school.  

 
 

Mufti-Day Tombola Donations 🧸 
Friday 24th June 

 
For all children in school (not those on school trips) you are welcome to wear your own clothes for the day in 

exchange for donating items to the Big Tombola - bring in the usual bottles (eg toiletries, food, drink) but this year 
please also bring in any pre-loved toys (any toy welcome! Even old teddies!). 

 
Children on trips we’re sorry you miss out on the Mufti part but we hope you will still find something to donate for 

the Big Tombola 🧸 
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Summer Fair 
Saturday 2nd July 11am-2:30pm 

We need lots of help setting up and running things. Everyone welcome - feel free to rope in grandparents or the rest 

of the family 😊 
On the day everything will be CASH only (there is a cash machine in the corner shop but they do charge to use it). 

More details to follow 🌻🍦🧸🍧 🍔 🌭 
Secondhand Uniform 

A pop up shop at the summer fair and other times to be announced, please consider donating your child’s old 
school clothes. Donations can be left in the office. 

 

            

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Fayre 
 

The PTA are busy sorting and 
arranging the Summer Fayre. It is 
so exciting to be able to consider 
running such an event after such 
a long time but of course many of 

our PTA members have never 
been to a Summer Fayre at St 
Mary’s before so any help or 
suggestions would be warmly 

welcomed.  
 

Please speak to Ms Lampert or 
any member of the PTA if you can 

help.  
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Community Notices: 

(We bring these to your attention, without necessarily recommending them) 
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